Dear Fircrest Staff, Residents, and Guests,
Please be advised that the South (Ramsdell Street) entrance to City Hall will be closed on Friday, July 11, to accommodate the staining of the entrance doors. During this time, we kindly ask that all staff, residents, and visitors use the North Cornell Street) entrance for access to the building.
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your patience and cooperation as we complete these improvements. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out.
Thank you for your understanding.
Best regards,
Bryce Wakefield 
Maintenance Lead
Fircrest Public Works  
P: 253-564-8900
C: 253-625-1768

